

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett
Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini
Assistant Headteacher Mr Khalil Hassanali

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

9th November 2022

Dear Parents & Carers,

POTENTIAL MAPLE 2 CLASS TRIP

As part of our Geography unit in the Autumn Term, children will be learning about the features of rivers; therefore, we have arranged for Maple 2 to have an educational visit to a local river on Wednesday 7th December. During the morning we will be joined by a member of Wessex Rivers Trust as we explore the features of a river, complete some field work, and learn about water conservation. We will then return to the classroom and will be joined by our expert from Wessex Rivers Trust to take part in a classroom session as we develop our understanding of the importance of rivers and how to protect and care for the local environment. This will be a fantastic opportunity to develop children's understanding of rivers through an engaging experience.

There will be no change to the timings of the school day as the children will be walking to the river in the morning and will return to school in time for lunch. The afternoon classroom session will then finish at the normal time.

We have been able to arrange this activity for the price of £3.55 per child, which includes the session being led by an expert from Wessex Rivers Trust.

Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will not be able to go ahead with the visit. Therefore, we are asking for parents and carers to pay before the deadline of Wednesday 23rd November. If we need to cancel the visit because we do not receive enough voluntary contributions, we will refund the money for those who have paid. You can make payment now via your MCAS App (under "Products" rather than "Trips") by Wednesday 23rd November.

Thank you for your support with this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland















